FIVE BORO ELECTRICAL CONTRACTORS, ASS'N., INC.

355 Food Center Drive, Bronx, NY 10474
TEL: (718) 846-1102
E-mail - fiveboroelectric@gmail.com

President’s Message April 2023
5 Boro Electrical Contractors Association founded 1957.

Greetings everyone, | want to start off by thanking everyone that attended our March 21, 2023 meeting at
Roma View. | also want to thank the Law firm of Weitz & Luxenberg for sponsoring the meeting and a great
seminar on Asbestos in the electrical industry. Thank you very much Adam Dreksler & Adam Darche Esq. for a
wonderful presentation. On a Second Note, | would like to thank The Department of Buildings for attending our
meeting. The D.O.B. Rep was Mrs. Laura Greco from the Code Committee, she shared new changes coming up in
the DOB NYC Electrical code.

Next General Meeting: Tuesday April 18, 2023. It's election night so please attend.

Five Boro Contractors Association is proud to announce that Con Edison will be present and will be hosting a
seminar on Con Edison new 2.0 project Center Program. They will also be attending to our members' troubles,
so please bring your Con Edison case numbers if you would like to discuss any issues. Thank you, Tom Berger for
making it happen under our planning committee.

DOB: Our committee chair Tony Reale will be present to provide updates.

License renewal: Every licensee Has 60 days prior to their Birthday to start renewing their license. Please don’t
wait for the last minute to renew.

Location: Our next meeting will be at ROMA VIEW In Howard Beach. The address is 160-05 Cross Bay Blvd.
Howard Beach, NY. Time: 6pm dinner 7 pm meeting. The price for dinner is $25 for members and Electrical
training course students/ $50.00 for non-members.

Save the Date 5 Boro dinner Dance May 26%, 2023 at Russo’s on the Bay. $150.00 pp see flier attached.

In closing, as | mention before April 18, 2023, will be Election night. All Good things must come to an end, | have
been blessed to serve as President of 5 Boro Contractors Association for the past 2 years. | thank the E-board
Officers, The E Board and Members for supporting the 5 Boro Electrical Contractors Association and myself during
my term in office. | know we are in good hand with our next President Elect Mr. Tom Berger, He has made his
Father Herman Berger past President 1977 and 1978 proud. | am also proud to say with the help of past
presidents Nick Campisano, Tony Reale, and John Masone we have left our Association better than what we found
it. Best of Luck Tommy Berger, enjoy the Journey.

God bless,

Richard Martinez
5 Boro President 2021 /2022



